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Forthcoming 

Events 
 

Please see dates on main 

newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

********************** 

 

 

Please remember that the 

school gates close at 8:45am, 

so that the teachers can get 

to their classes and begin 

teaching the children. Please 

aim to be on the yard before 

the gates close, so as to avoid 

coming through the main 

office. 

 

Please check holiday dates 

BEFORE booking holidays. 

Holiday request forms are 

available in the office.   

 

4th July 

2025 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Not long left before we break up on Tuesday 22nd July at 1:30pm.  It has 
been a busy year and there are still lots of events between now and the end of 
term that we hope the children will enjoy.  Please see a list of some of the activ-
ities in the coming weeks below: 
 
Monday 7th July- Y5 and Y6 to Manley Mere 
 
Monday 7th July– Y3 to Chester 
 
Wednesday 9th July– Y3 and Y4 to Clip and Climb 
 
Thursday 10th July– Y6 Leavers Mass (2pm) 
 
Friday 11th July– Music Performance (11am) 
 
Friday 11th July- Own Clothes Day for raffle tickets 
                              (Please ask family and friends to buy tickets)  
 
Tuesday 15th July– Y6 Retreat Day at Our Lady Star of the Sea 
 
Wednesday 16th July– Meet the new teacher sessions 
 
Thursday 17th July– Year 6 Shirt signing 
 
Friday 18th July– Talent Shows 
 
Monday 21st July– Y6 Awards Assembly (9am) 
 
Monday 21st July– Class parties (pm) 
 
Tuesday 22nd July– Best Boy and Girl assemblies (am)  
 
Tuesday 22nd July– End of Year (1:30pm) 
 
 
Sports Awards 
Due to the success that our sporting teams have had this year, we decided to 
hold our very first Sports Awards evening last night.  It was a huge success and 
celebrated the achievements of all who had been involved.  We had a special 
guest called Noah Stephens who is a first team player for St Helen’s Rugby 
League team and he kindly gave out the awards. Well done to all of the children 
who attended– you should all feel really proud!  Thank you to all of the staff for 
their fantastic PE lessons and extra-curricular clubs but a particular thanks to 
Mr Metcalfe and Mrs Kneale for the way that they co-ordinate sport across the 
school. 
 
School Meal Vouchers 
These will be sent out before the end of the school year to those who have  
registered for free school meals with Sefton Council.  They will be sent in the 
week beginning 14th July so that if there are any problems, you are able to  
contact school. 
 
Lost Property 
Please ensure that if you have lost any items this year, you have a good look in 
the lost property as any items left at the end of the year  
 
Mr Daniels and all at St Elizabeth’s 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


